M Gma i| Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Re: Farmers market additional request

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Mon, Sep 26, 2022 at 1:19 PM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Joan,

As in past years we would recommend that the Select Board approve this request.
Respectfully,

Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon

On Mon, Sep 26, 2022 at 10:55 AM Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org> wrote:
Hi Brian,

| don't think | ever received this from Deb Sayre.

We approved the original request for the Farmers' Market but not the additional language (see below and also contained in the attached letter).

At the end of September the market will move off the Common and with your permission, will present on Common St. from October 1 to October 29.1 am
requesting the closure of Common Street from 7:30 am until no later than 2 pm. The Post Office and dentist have been informed of the closing, as they have been
supportive for the past several years.

The request for the use of the Common has been sent to the Recreation and Parks Commission. Please note that the Farmers Market is sponsored by the Natick
Center Cultural District.

Could you please give me your recommendation to add to the SB agenda for this Wednesday. Thanks Brian.

J

JOAN M. McNAMARA

Executive Assistant to the Town Administrator
and Select Board
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